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Important Parent Information - English Kindergarten - 2021 

Welcome!  Gradual Entry Assignment:  English in Room #21 

Dear Parents, 
 

Wednesday, September 8th is the first day of school for Kindergarten Students for the 2021-22 school year.  

On Wednesday Sept 8th and Thursday September 9th students will only attend for their Welcoming 

conversations scheduled time. Please remember that welcoming conversations should include kindergarten child 

and parents.  Please see below for the rest of the kindergarten schedule. 

 

Below is your child’s specific gradual entry schedule 
(Please keep this in a safe location for referral and if necessary, please inform daycare providers) 

 

Week 1:  

Wednesday Sept. 8th to Thursday Sept. 9th      Welcoming Conversations 

Friday Sept. 10th All K’s attend 12:45-2:45pm 

  

Week 2:  

Monday Sept 13th to Friday Sept 17th All K’s attend 12:45 – 2:45pm 

 (you will be informed which class to  

    attend) 

  

 

September 20th forward: 

 

8:51 to 2:45 daily 

  

  

 

Welcoming Conversation 
 

Your child’s welcoming conversation will be scheduled electronically. Please sign up with ‘SignUp Genius’ 

starting on June 16th. If you do not sign up a time will be appointed to you. 

 

What to bring for Week 1 &2 

 

Please have your child bring a full change of clothes marked in a ziplock bag and Velcro shoes are 

recommended (unless your child can tie their own laces) 

 

On September 20th onward, students need to bring 2 healthy snacks (recess and afternoon snack) and a healthy 

lunch to school every day.  Also, all students need to bring a water bottle as the water foundations are turned off 

due to COVID and the school has a new filtered water bottle fill up station. 

 

 

See you in September – have a great summer! 


